
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 20th September 
 

Dear Year 2 Whanau, 

 
 

The Year 2 children are thoroughly enjoying their swimming lessons at Ally Todd 

Swim School and we have been delighted with their enthusiasm, listening to their 

swim teacher, independence and swimming skills.  
 

As you know we are now unable to go to Ally Todd Swim School on Monday due to 

the Queen's Memorial holiday. The swim school has proposed that we do this lesson on Wednesday 

28th September  (next week) as our final 8th lesson.  
 

As a Year 2 team we have agreed to this based on getting enough parent transport that day for each 

class. These are the following swimming lesson times: 

Room 11       10:30 - 11:00 

Room 13      11:00 - 11:30 

Room 14      11:30 - 12:00 

Room 15      12:00 - 12:30 
 

Each class  leaves school half an hour before the lesson and returns to school approximately 20 minutes 

after. 
 

Can you please let your child’s class teacher know by 3pm this Thursday if you can provide 

transportation and the number of children. We will be making a decision after school that day and 

letting the swim school know. 
 

Thank you to all the parents who have already helped with transport and the coordination of drivers; 

without your support, we couldn’t have gone.  

 

Thank you for supporting us. We really appreciate it. 

Vanessa B, Karen, Alesha, Cathy, Carly and Vanessa C 


